SOLICITATION ADVERTISEMENT

CITY OF CORVALLIS, OREGON
REQUEST FOR BID (RFB) PW 2016-21
FOR PLUMBING SERVICES — ROUTINE MAINTENANCE, REPAIR AND
INSTALLATION

Sealed bids for Plumbing Services — Routine Maintenance, Repair and
Installation, RFB PW 2016-021, will be received at the City of Corvallis Public
Works Department, 1245 NE 3rd Street, Corvallis, OR 97330. The work consists
of providing routine plumbing work on an as-needed basis under a three (3) year
contract, with the option to extend up to two (2) years. Work under this contract
is not subject to prevailing wage rates.

The RFB document may be examined or obtained for no charge at the City of
Corvallis Public Works Administration Office, 1245 NE 3rd Street, Corvallis, OR
97330, or by downloading the document from http://www.publicpurchase.com.
All who are known by the City to have received a complete set of the document
will receive notification when additional items are posted.

An optional pre-bid conference will be held on December 8, 2016 at 10:30 a.m.
in the Public Works Fitness Room, 1245 NE 3rd Street, Corvallis, OR.

Sealed bids must be submitted to Joye Fukuda, Staff Assistant, no later than
3:00 p.m., January 10, 2017 at the Public Works Administration office, 1245 NE
3rd Street, Corvallis, OR 97330, or mailed to PO Box 1083, Corvallis, OR
97339-1083. The sealed bids will be publicly opened and read at 3:00 p.m. on
January 10, 2017 in the Public Works Transportation Conference Room.

The City of Corvallis encourages small, minority- and women-owned businesses
to submit bids. For more information, contact Robert Fenner, Buildings and
Garage Maintenance Supervisor, (541) 766-6916. For Hearing and Speech
Impaired, contact Oregon Telecommunications Service 7-1-1.

DATED THIS 23rd day of November, 2016

CITY OF CORVALLIS, OREGON

By: Robert Fenner,
Buildings and Garage Maintenance Supervisor
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